
It’s time for our 

Walk & Jump-a-thon! 
 

The time is here for our Spring Walk and Jump-a-thon to earn money for our 
school! This is a no sales fundraiser. Students will collect donations in the 
provided envelope, and return money to the school by Friday, Apri l  26th. 

New this year, donations can also be made on our school website. All 
donations will go directly to our school! 

 

Spring Fundraiser Walk and Jump-A-Thon 

Friday, April 26th  
AM Pre-school & Kindergarten: 10:30-11:00a 

Grades 1-6 and PM Pre-school & Kindergarten: 1:00–2:00pm 

Parents are welcome to come walk or jump with their children. Our Walk & 
Jump-a-thon will take place at the back of the school. 

 
Thank you for supporting your child in this activity! We are asking for flat 

donations- $5, $10, $20, $30, $50, $100- (instead of pledges). Friends and family 
(grandparents, aunts, uncles) can donate online too! Every donation counts! 

100% of donations will go towards our school and upgrading the interior of our 
elevator (new walls, hand rails, ceiling, etc). 

Prizes will be given to the top 10 students, as well as the top classes grades 
K-3 and grades 4-6, all with the highest pledge amount. Prizes will also be 

awarded to random students throughout the walk & jump-a-thon! Students 
have requested a “Teacher Idol” if the school raises $6000.00.  

 
 Thank you for your support!  

-Orem Elementary Cubs 


